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Thursday, January 15, 2004

Seaholm extension courses canceled for Jan. 15
Oakland University extension courses at Seaholm High School in Birmingham are cancelled for Thursday, Jan. 15, due to the
winter storm. At this time, all other Oakland University classes are being held.

For updated information on school closing, call OU’s school closing hotline at (248) 370-2000 or check the OU Web site. Also,
tune in to the following TV and radio stations for school closing listings:

WJBK-TV FOX 2

WDIV-TV Channel 4

WXYZ-TV Channel

WJR AM 760

Mli>WWJ AM 950

SUMMARY
Oakland University extension courses at Seaholm High School in Birmingham are cancelled for Thursday, Jan. 15, due to the winter storm. At this
time, all other Oakland University classes are being held. 
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